
 
 
The Africa Bazaar held on 18th March by MRS. Maria de Fatima Xavier was an 
amazing experience for me. It was a bazaar handled by the wives of some African 
countries like DRC, Rwanda, Malawi, Nigeria, Uganda, Namibia, Cameroon, etc…. It 
was an amazing opportunity to also watch some wood carvings African paintings 
which illustrate in my point of view a further understanding of collaborating for 
better making a peaceful world. There were different types of spices, foods, and 
some African clothes depending on each country culture representation. 
 
 

 



 
Attending the Charity Bazaar with my colleague Patrick was also excellent, and it was 
a way for us to better understand how important cooperation is in the world to 
resolve some misunderstandings and stereotypes around. Not only African people 
attended but it was an amazing combination of cultures which gave me hope to live 
in a peaceful world in the near future. 
 
 

  
 
And I came up to meeting and sharing some experiences with these wonderful 
people and others. It was so much cultural to me and also so peaceful the fact that 
everybody was really comfortable to share and be willing to understand each one’s 
cultures and values. It was a successful event to me and has improved my skills and 
knowledge in the peace building context and other ways around.  
  
Thank you so much for this great opportunity given. 


